M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN AND JEROME GELS 


DATE:	APRIL4, 2018

RE:                MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BY AND BETWEEN THE BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS AND THOMAS MORE COLLEGE     
            In cooperation with Thomas More College, Boone County Schools will establish a Dual Credit Teacher Scholarship program. Thomas More College will audit teachers’ transcripts and provide teachers with up to 18 graduate credit hours in their field of study.  The scholarship is intended to increase the number of Boone County teachers available to teach dual credit classes.
            In the March Board meeting, you approved the Dual Credit Teacher Scholarship program and requisite.
                           I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Agreement for your reference.

[bookmark: _GoBack]                        I recommend the Board approve the Memorandum of Understanding with Thomas More College.

		
	



